
 
 

Castle Hill School Parents’ Evening June 2023  

Parents and carers were invited to attend Parents’ Evening either face-to-face, or through 
Teams or phone call. Following Parents’ Evening, 39 parents/carers completed a paper copy 
of the questionnaire, and 24 completed an online form. There were 6 duplicates. 57 replies in 
total is the largest ever response to our questionnaire (46% of the pupils on roll.)  

As well as teachers and other class leads, members of the Senior Leadership Team, the 
Family Liaison and Outreach Support Officer (Sally Metcalfe) and the Communications 
Teacher (Jayne Askew), were available for advice and support.  

 

Results of Questionnaire following Parents’ Evening (56 Respondents): 

1. I am happy with the progress my child has made this year. 

 

2. My child’s school report (Learning Journal) has given me the information that I need. 

 

3. ‘Next steps’ for my child have been made clear. 
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                            4. Any concerns or issues I have raised have been acted upon. 

 

5. I have been happy with communication between home and school. 

 

6. I have found Parents’ Evening useful. 

                        

Parents and Carers were asked if they had any other comments or suggestions for how we 
could improve further  

“All good – thanks”  

“I am interested in the Makaton Starter next academic year. I would like to be notified a month 
in advance for the Parents Evening, so that I can plan ahead”  

“We have enjoyed all the ease of communication and care of my child. Thank you for helping 
put my mind at ease. Looking forward to next year”  

“I’m so happy with CHS and how much my child enjoys attending. If my child could get more 
time in the hydro pool, that would make him even happier! Thank you all”  

“Happy with everything”  
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“You guys in Early Years have been amazing with my child and his progress is Wow!”  

“Thanks for giving my child another great year”  

“I am happy with how things are slowly progressing”  

“My only concern this year has been the transport issue. School were very supportive” 

“Happy with everything”  

“My child has had a wonderful year…and we would like to say a huge ‘thank you’ to the class 
team. We are looking forward to next year”  

“I am glad with the little progress and the report is well detailed”   

Actions following Parents’ Evening June 2023 

- Contact made by members of the Senior Leadership Team to individual parents/carers who 
requested follow up calls. 

- To continue with our flexible approach regarding contact with parents and carers – on the 
identified evening or at another time to suit all parties. 

 

 


